
CHANGE OF DATE 
FOR SENIORS’

GET-TOGETHER

The Management 
6 December 2024

Please be informed that the Seniors’ Get-Together 
originally scheduled for 1 February 2025 will be 

postponed to 8 February 2025.

This change is due to the overlap with the Lunar New 
Year celebrations. 

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to 
seeing you on the new date.

Thank you!
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